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DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

P.O. BOX 2360
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The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President
and Members of the Senate

Hawaii State Capitol
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Madam President and Members of the Senate:

Enclosed is a copy of the 2008 Superintendent's Nineteenth Annual Report. This report
provides summary information and accomplishments on Hawaii's public education
system for the school year 2007-2008.

The report may also be accessed and downloaded from the Accountability Resource
Center website at http://arch.k12.hLus.

If you have any questions, please contact Christina Tydeman, Systems Accountability
Office at (808) 586-3285.

Very truly yours,

Patricia Hamamoto
Superintendent
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